
Year 2 Learning Letter

Friday 23rd October

What will we be learning about in the next two weeks:

In English, using George and the Dragon to continue our work on story writing.

In Maths, adding and subtracting 1 & 2 digit number including crossing 10.

In Science, investigating the effects of exercising on the human body.

In Topic, starting our magical mapping topic with learning about the continents of the world.

In R.E. learning what Christians think God is like

Year 2 enjoyed making Motte and Bailey Castles out of junk.

At North Downs Primary, we believe that all the children should experience the unique and special 

nature of being outdoors. Aiming to help them to use the outside environment for learning. So with 

this in mind we will be having an Outdoor Classroom Day on Thursday 5th of November. On this day the 

children will need to have in school a change of shoes and a waterproof coat.

Spelling Patterns

J spelt –dge. The letter J is neve used for the j sound at the end of words in English. The sound –dge

is used after the short vowel sounds e.g. hedge, pledge.

S sound spelt c. The soft c (s sound) is often spelt as c before e, I and y. e.g. race, ice and fancy

Just a reminder that it is intended that children should focus on these spelling patterns daily. 

Next Half Term’s KIRF

Next half term we will be asking children to learn the multiplication and division facts for the 2 times 

table.


